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Application to serve on the Board of Directors 
 

The Community Council’s mission is to improve the neighborhoods in Payne-Phalen by engaging, 
educating, and empowering all residents and businesses in our diverse community.  Serving on the 
Board of Directors is an opportunity for you to represent your neighbors and other members of the 
community by sharing your voice, your talent, your ideas, and your perspective on the part of the 
city where you live or work. 
 

We value the voices and insights of all members of the community, so we appreciate your 
interest in serving on PPCC’s Board of Directors. 

 
If you would like to apply for consideration to serve on the Board, please complete and submit this 
application form and send it to director@paynephalen.org.  If you like, you can print it and send it 
by US Mail to 567 Payne Avenue, Saint Paul, MN 55130.   
 
 

First Name                                         Last Name 
 
 

Your phone number Your e-mail address  
 
 

Address           Street  City    State           Zip Code 
 
Is this address where you live?     Yes ______   No ______ 
 
Is this address where you work?   Yes ______   No ______ 
 
Do you work in, or own a business in Payne-Phalen?   Yes ______   No ______ 
(Please note: A landlord is not considered a business owner.) 
                                          

If you work or own a business in Payne-Phalen, what is the business name and address?  
 
 

Business Name              
 
 

Address         Street  City    State           Zip Code 
 
Are you 16 years of age or older:    Yes ______    No ______ 
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Using your voice and sharing your talents to represent the Community: 
 

The organization’s primary responsibility is to engage and represent the people living and working 
in this part of St. Paul. By serving on the Board of Directors, you are in a position to represent your 
neighborhood on issues and matters that make a difference in people’s everyday lives.  The Payne-
Phalen Community Council is committed to equity and equitable access for all members of our 
community as the foundations to successful community engagement going forward.  Our 
organization believes that… 
• Our Board should accurately reflect the diverse communities we serve. 
• As a district council, we are responsible to pursue systemic work that reflects the needs and 

priorities of all residents and business owners, especially those who have been historically 
under-represented. 

• As a district council, we are responsible to review and adopt policies and practices that 
intentionally create space for traditionally under-represented communities. 

 
Please tell us more about why you are interested in serving on the PPCC’s Board of Directors.   

 
1. What will be the most important changes in our neighborhoods to address in the next 10 years? 
 
 
 
 
 
2. What sort of things do you value about Payne-Phalen and hope will never change? 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Are there any particular skills or talents you would like to be able to share in this role? 
 
 
 
 
 
4. What else would you like for us to know?  
 
 
 
 
 
 

How did you become aware of this opportunity?   
  
   A Board Member or staff      PPCC’s e-newsletter     Facebook    

   Your City Council Member     PPCC’s webpage      Twitter  

  A neighbor or colleague     Other: ___________________________________________  

 


